
THE BOARD OF PUBLIC
EDUCATION

OF THE SCHOOL
DISTRICT OF PITTSBURGH
Sealed bids will be received in
the  Bellefield  Avenue  Lobby,
Administration  Building,  341
South Bellefield Avenue until
11:00  A.M.  prevailing  time
November 30, 2023 and will
be opened at the same hour
in the administration building
cafeteria:
 REFUSE SERVICE- VARIOUS

LOCATIONS
General Information regarding
bids may be obtained at the
Purchasing Office, 341 South
Bellefield  Avenue,  RM  349
Pittsburgh, PA 15213. The bid
documents  are  available  on
the  School  District’s
Purchasing  web  site  at:
www.pghschools.org   The
Board  of  Public  Education
reserves the right to reject any
and all bids, or select a single
item from any bid.


